GOVERNMENT OF NCT OF DELHI
TRANSPORT DEPARTMENT

5/9, UNDER HILL ROAD, DELHI-110054

PUBLIC NOTICE
APPEAL TO THE OWNERS OF DIESEL DRIVEN VEHICLES

Environment Pollution (Prevention & Control) Authority (EPCA) vide
letter dated 06.11.18 has informed that the period post-Diwali, November 8th
onwards, could see a sharp deterioration in air quality in the National Capital
Region.

In view of the above, the Owners of Diesel Driven Vehicles are requested
not to use diesel driven Private Cars/four- wheelers till 10" November, 2018.

Dy. Commr. (PCD)
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